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The Council recommends providing letters of support for these four proposals for NFWF 
funding, to sustain the final year of the pelagic trawl electronic monitoring EFP as it moves 
towards a regulated program and to advance new efforts in electronic technologies and 
monitoring.  

Final Year of Pre-Implementation of a Regulated EM Program for Compliance 
Monitoring in the Bering Sea and Gulf of Alaska Pelagic Trawl Pollock Catcher Vessel 
Fisheries. 

Improving Data Quality through ET Implementation in the Western Gulf of Alaska.  
Testing Electronic Monitoring on Trawl Catcher Vessels Participating in the Central Gulf 
of Alaska (CGOA) Rockfish Program. 

Real time electronic logbook data collection and reporting in Alaska’s groundfish and 
halibut fisheries. 

 


